






Corpus Christi, TX (DCA20FM026)
 
Dear Mr. Graham Kenyon,
 
Respectfully request your participation as a party representative (coordinator) to National
Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) marine / pipeline safety investigation into Dredge Waymon

Boyd- explosion that occurred yesterday, August 21st at approximately 0805 in Corpus Christi, Texas.
We request your participation for the purpose of providing technical assistance to the NTSB’s
evidence documentation and fact-finding activities.
 
I have attached a copy of NTSB’s certification of party representative form.  Please fill out the form
and return a signed copy to me at your earliest convenience.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Best Regards,
 
Luke Wisniewski
 
Investigator-in-Charge (IIC)
Sr. Marine Investigator,
Office of Marine Safety
National Transportation Safety Board
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, S.W.
Washington, DC 20594
Office: 
Cell: 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS
PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM
DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY. If you are
not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by
forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments
from your computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended
recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.
......CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY AND/OR PRIVILEGED INFORMATION……

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or proprietary information of Orion Group
Holdings, Inc. (and/or information that is privileged) and, in any case, is covered by the Electronic Communications
Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. This email (including any attachments) is for the sole and exclusive use of the
intended recipient(s) and any unauthorized review, use, copying, downloading, disclosure, dissemination or
distribution is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete the message and any and all attachments from your system.
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